
To:  Imperial Public Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Library Administrator, Ember Haller 

Date:  July 5, 2024 

Subject: Review and Discussion of “Gilmore Girl Day” Library Event 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Summary/Background: 
 
Vice-President Estes has recommended the Imperial Public Library to provide a “Gilmore Day Event” in 
October 2024. Programming ideas will be presented by Vice-President Estes for review and discussion. 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Vice-President Estes’ recommendation to provide a Gilmore Day Event provides the board an 
opportunity to review and discuss an innovative event designed for the community.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAFF REPORT 
Agenda Item No. B-4 
 
 

Imperial City Library Board of Trustees 
Mia Hernandez – President 

Valentina Estes – Vice President 
Magdalena Altamirano – Trustee 

Alejandra Banda – Trustee 
Ivonne Sotomayor – Trustee 

 


